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Weekly Email Update 10th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Important 2023/24 dates: 

 

14th and 15th 

November 

Rowan, Sycamore and Maple Parents Evenings 

15th November DEADLINE for School Photo paper order forms. We would 

urge you to order online as there are more options and 

discounts which are only available online. 

17th November Children in Need – see below 

21st November 23 New Sept 24 Reception Starters Open Evening 3.45-

5.30pm 

24th November 23 We have been notified there will not be a school crossing 

patrol on Holnicote Road on Friday 24th November. 

13th December 23 School Christmas Dinner  

Non School Uniform – as Christmassy as possible! 

14th December 23 

2pm 

Christmas Performance Yr R Parents to watch 

Due to limited space in hall only 2 adults attend per child 

15th December 23 

10am 

Christmas Performance Yr 1 Parents to watch 

Due to limited space in hall only 2 adults attend per child 

15th December 23 

2pm 

Christmas Performance Yr 2 Parents to watch 

Due to limited space in hall only 2 adults attend per child 

19th December 23 Celebration Assembly is usually on a Friday but due to the 

Christmas Performance there will not be one on 15th 

December and the final Celebration Assembly will be on 

the last day of term. If your child is receiving an award you 

will receive a text the day before. 

20th December 23 to 

3rd January 24 

School Closed for Christmas Holidays. 

15 January 2024 Deadline for application for starting school in September 

2024 in reception class (for children born between 1.9.19 

and 31.8.20). 

Deadline for application for a September 2024 place to 

transfer from an infant school to year three at a junior 

school (current year 2 children need to apply) 
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9th February 2024 Inset Day – School Closed to children 

12th February to 16th 

February 24 

School Closed for February half term 

 

School dinners 

 

 
 

Aspens, the company who provide 

our school meals has a new food 

channel which is trying to help parents 

to feed their families for less.  You can 

either scan a QR code to watch the 

video or scan for the recipe card.  A 

copy of the Chorizo Paella Recipe will 

be sent with this update. 

 

Alternatively, you can click on the 

following link to the Aspens Food 

Channel: 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=

HWQWjGaOE1g 

 

Next week will be Week 2. 
 

The School Christmas Dinner will be 

taking place on 13th December and 

the menu will be emailed with this 

update. On this day there will be no 

Jacket Potato or Pasta options.  As all 

children in the infant school are 

entitled to a free school dinner, we 

hope your child will join in with the 

festive celebrations and have the 

Christmas lunch. We have set up an 

item on Parentpay for you to confirm 

whether your child will be having the 

Christmas Dinner and if so whether 

they would like the Roast Turkey or 

Quorn option. Please complete this by 

6th December. 
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Attendance                                                                                                                        

Each Friday in assembly we look at the attendance for the week and celebrate the 

class with the highest attendance and this week the winners were Elm Class who had 

98.1% attendance! 

 

New Sept 24 Reception Starters Open Evening 

If you have a child who will be starting school next September, or have friends with 

children who will be starting school we would love to invite you all to our open evening 

on 21st November: 

 
 

Children in Need 

The theme for next Friday’s Children In Need ‘SPOTACULAR’ and we would like the 

children to come as spotty or as spectacular as possible!  This is a non-uniform day at 

the Infants. 
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We will be collecting pennies on the gate and then trying to fill a giant picture of 

Pudsey with pennies, playing Pudsey bingo and having a cake sale and a Pudsey 

party in each class at the end of the day.  

 

For the cake sale we just ask, if possible, for children to bring in some cakes to sell and 

some money to buy a cake for themselves. In these difficult economic times, we are 

not specifying a price for the cakes! If the cakes are homemade then could they 

please be labelled with the ingredients, and we ask that there be no nuts in either 

bought or homemade cakes.   

 

All children will be able to eat a cake during their Pudsey Party. 

 

Donations can also be made online via the following link:  

 
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=12212 
 

Book Fair  

You may already have seen on Facebook, that later this month we will be holding a 

Book Fair where you can buy books and by doing so you will be supporting our school 

in getting brand new books for our library and our classrooms. 

 

(Add blurb phoebe put on facebook when phoebe sends it to me) 

 

Facebook 

Please remember to have a look at our Facebook page as we constantly update this 

with what each year group have been doing throughout the week. 
Facebook @budeprimary  
 

SPECIAL AWARDS  

A reminder that if your child has recently done something special, please email:  

community@budeprimary.org  with a photo and a sentence or two about what your 

child. 

 

These photos will be used on a school display and on Facebook so by sending them 

you are consenting to this unless otherwise stated. If you don’t get a reply from Mrs G 

within two days, then please send again or contact the office as she may not have 

received it (e.g. in junk mail). In reply to your email, she will inform you when the 

award will be given – there will not be a separate text for this.  
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